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Comments: Hi Forest Service,

  I would lobby for preservation of the Great Burn and eventual wilderness status.  Perhaps we could included

other areas of the state line in this such as the St. Regis Lakes region, Hub lakes, Bonanza Lakes on the

Montana side etc..  I am OK with multi use management on the lower elevations.  One thing that bugs me is

motorized access to Fish Lake. Snowmobiles crossing into the Great Burn during the winter also is dismaying

and mountain bike access.  I appreciate you building consensus.  These are some of my thoughts, and please

take into account.

Richard R. Gould


